
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome Time 

Bandits! 

Summer is finally here and we have been 

planning for over two months to make sure 

this is our best summer yet! We are 

excited to create an authentic summer 

where your child can bring their ideas to 

life in a safe, novel and educational 

environment! Please make sure you are 

checking calendars each week. This summer 

we will be time traveling through the 1900’s 

to the 1990’s! We thank you for choosing to 

spend your summer with us and are excited 

to start our adventure!  

Our Summer Staff 

Directors: Christy, Erik and Savana 

 

 

 

   

  

PLEASE BRING A SACK LUNCH 

THAT DOES NOT NEED TO BE 

REFIGERATED OR HEATED 

EVERY DAY 

New Mexico summers are hot and 

sunny! It is important that we keep 

our skin safe. We request that each 

family donate 2 bottles of lotion 

sunscreen this summer so we can go 

outside without worry! 

If you ever need to get a hold of us for any reason please 

feel free to call us!     (505) 480 1298 

Open/Closer 

George 

Jake  

Rashaad 

Shyanne 

Caleb 

Taylor 

Matt W. 

 

 

 

Cabin Leaders 

Cindra 

Eva 

Lena 

Ben 

Monique 

Sarah 

Matt S. 

Marissa 

Alicia 

Double Eagle Summer Fun Camp 

http://blogs.ubc.ca/communicatingscience2012w109/2012/10/01/beat-the-heat
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc-nd/2.5/


 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Things to bring to  

camp every day 

Bathing suit and towel 

Sack lunch 

Flip flops on swim days 

Water bottle 

Sunglasses and hat 

 

Summer theme weeks 

Weeks 1&2: The 00’s and 10’s 

Weeks 3&4: The 80’s and 90’s 

 Weeks 5&6: The 60’s and 70”s 

 Weeks 7&8 : The 20’s and 30’s 

   Weeks 9&10: The 40’s-50’s 


